Hoese

Wendy Strarli;eway

From: Virginia Ramsey

Sent: 22 September 2016 10:20

To: Planning

Subject: Responses to application from Fylingdales Parish Council

NYM/2016/0603/FL Application in respect of construction of first floor extension at 10

Sunny Place, Robin Hood's Bay.
The Parish Council objects to this application because it would block light to neighbouring homes. It is also too
tall and overbearing. It would have an adverse effect on the street scape.

The Parish Council asks please to be kept up to date with planning decisions.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Clerk)
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